
William Jodwalis

From: Morgan VanHatten <morganvanhatten@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 11:13 PM
To: Rep. Scott Kawasaki
Subject: HB 118 and HB 127

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To the state of Alaska:
I’m writing on behalf of those who have been wrongfully convicted for crimes they didn’t commit. The depth of
what these people have gone through is indescribable to say the least. They have been cheated out of time that
can never be gotten back. It’s important to let those people who have been wrongfully convicted know that they
haven’t been forgotten and we are all still fighting for justice. It’s only right that the state pass HB 118 and
HB127 so that people like the Fairbanks Four can go on to lead healthy, productive lives and inspire others that
through faith and the right people, anything is possible. I’ve always been a supporter of the Fairbanks Four and
hope that you, Mr. Kawasaki do everything in your power to see that these young men get compensation for
their time served. Thank you for all that you do for our state.

Sincerely,
Morgan King

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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William Jodwalis

From: Jackie & Ed Debevec <akdebevec@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2017 3:32 PM
To: Rep. Scott Kawasaki
Subject: Support HB 127

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Scott
I strongly support HB 127, I see some of the folks who have been incarcerated and any assistance we can give them to
be successful is a plus for them and our community. It is also just the right and fair thing to do.
Thanks for spending time on creating it.
Jackie Debevec

Sent from my iPad



William Jodwalis

From: Mary Ann Borchert <maborche@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, February 24, 2017 9:56 PM
To: Rep. Scott Kawasaki
Subject: HB 127

Follow Up Flag: FollowUp
Due By: Friday, February 24, 2017 10:01 PM
Flag Status: Flagged

I strongly support HB 127. For those who have been wrongly convicted of a crime, we need to stop treating
them as criminals after the conviction has been overturned.
Mary Ann Borchert, Fairbanks

Mary Ann Borchert
Educational Consulting
2450 Locksley Ct.
Fairbanks, AK 99709
907-479-2087 (cell 907-888-2972)



William Jodwalis

From: Han Atma Khalsa <giving2@gmailcom>
Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2017 2:36 PM
To: Rep. Scott Kawasaki; housefinance@leg.gov
Subject: PFDs for the wrongfully convicted

Follow Up Flag: Flag for follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Rep. Kawasaki,House Finance Committee,
I live in Wasilla, Ak. I am a registered voter in Ak. I believe the wrongfully convicted should have PFD’s.
Thanks for all you do.
Humbly Yours,
Han Atma Kaur Khalsa
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‘When ou don’t go within, you go without.” Yogi Rhajan


